
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2006 12:07 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com Server Fault

07/02/2006

 

 Unsubscribe from further mailings 

 

Dear David Barthelmy 

We apologise that we have had serious problems with our server. 

We are pleased to say everything is now fixed.  

Because of the problems we have restarted the Tsumeb Auction which will now finish on 29th June at 23:00Hrs GMT.  

Ste Marie Show was excellent, many new specimens and auctions will be arriving shortly.  

Thanks again for your support, we hope the problems of the last month are now behind us.  

Best wishes, 

Mark Wrigley 

MailScanner has detected a possible fraud attempt from "www.direct-base.net" claiming to be e-Rocks.com 


